
 

August 2018 Newsletter 

 ZONTA SAYS NO CAMPAIGN  

Sunday 25th November to Monday 10th December 2018 

Another year gone and we’re again heading towards the Zonta Says No campaign. I will be sending out 
updates regularly (not too many!) to help you with your programme and ideas. 

REQUEST: It would be really helpful if you could let me know your club’s liaison for Zonta Says No – it 
might be your Advocacy Chair or it might be someone specific for this campaign. That way, I can get things 
directly to that person and save email traffic 😊😊 Just “reply” to this email 

What’s happening to date? It would be great to hear what your club has planned. It might help clubs that 
are struggling with ideas and it will keep New Zealand together, sharing our successes. Please let me know 
what your club is are planning – just a few words. 

Helpful information: www.zonta.org has a huge amount of information and suggestions. Click on this link 
to access it - https://zontasaysno.com/ 

Any media and PR requirements are very well supported on this link 
https://zontasaysno.com/takeaction/prtools/ 

Have you thought about: 

1. T shirts 
2. Banners 
3. Giveaways eg. Zonta bookmarks, orange balloons. Check out the collateral available at zonta.org 
4. A special event 

Feel free to contact me if you need any assistance 

Regards, Liz Holsted, Coordinator, D16 Zonta Says No 2018. Email: info@taralodge.co.nz 
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